
 

REFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONS    
 

September 12, 2018 
 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 

 

 
 

 

Golden Offering for Tennessee Missions 

Received To Date:  $2742 
 

Life�Chain�
This year’s Life Chain will be held on Sunday, October 

7th, from 2-3 PM. This is an organized, silent stand for 

those who wish to say they are against abortion.  You are 

asked to hold a sign during the Life Chain.  If you are 

unable to stand for 1 hour, you are invited to bring a lawn 

chair.   

We will meet in the parking lot of Mike Morrell 

Investments and Garry Godfrey, CPA offices, 636 W. 

Lamar Alexander Parkway at 1:50 PM.  There is a sign-

up sheet available in the foyer hallway.   

Security VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity Volunteers    

Sunday, September 16th 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

 

Dan Blevens & Doyle Sloan 

2nd Service Woody Woodhead 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 
    

WMU Mission ProjectWMU Mission ProjectWMU Mission ProjectWMU Mission Project    
The WMU will be collecting new and clean used blankets 

and sheets for the Chilhowee Baptist Center.  Place these 

items in the hallway next to the Sunday School office.  The 

collection will go through Sunday, September 23rd.  
 

2019 Calendars 

Calendars for 2019 are available on the table by the 

Sunday School office.  Please feel free to take a copy. 
 

Wearing Of The Pink 
We will again support Breast Cancer Awareness month by 

wearing pink on Sunday, October 21st. 

Dennis and Mary McDonald by Letter 

    



Welcome New MemberWelcome New MemberWelcome New MemberWelcome New Member    

Bryson Cooper by Baptism 
 

Homebound Member of the Week    

16 – 22     Roxy Headrick      

Wedding ShowerWedding ShowerWedding ShowerWedding Shower    

There will be a wedding shower for Chelsea Garner and 

Andrew Easterly on Sunday, September 16th, from 2:00 to 

4:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall.   

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Business Meeting Sun. Sept. 16th 7:00 PM 

KIT Meeting Wed. Sept. 19th 11:00 AM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Sept. 23rd 4:30 PM 

Lord’s Supper Sun. Sept. 30th  Both AM 

Services 

ALUMINUM CANS 

Just wanted to say thank you to everyone who has brought 

their aluminum cans to the church.  Please remember that 

you may bring your bagged cans to the church and leave 

them in the grass area across the sidewalk from the 

garbage cans.  Please do not leave cans at the church 

office.  Thank you. 

Sermon ReviewSermon ReviewSermon ReviewSermon Review    

If you would like to review one of the Sunday or 

Wednesday sermons, you may do so by going to 

pgbctn.org.  You will see a video link near the top of the 

page.  Click on it and select the date you want to review.  
    

ReminderReminderReminderReminder    
Please place your used Sunday school literature in the 

boxes outside the Sunday school office.  The literature is 

sent to Edwin Hodges’ Ministries to be distributed to Bible 

schools, churches, missionaries, and individuals 

worldwide.  

KKKKeeping In Touch Meetingeeping In Touch Meetingeeping In Touch Meetingeeping In Touch Meeting 

Keep In Touch will meet in the church fellowship hall at 

11:00 a.m. on Wednesday, September 19, 2018, followed 

by a noon meal.  Everyone is invited to attend along with 

their guests.  Bring a covered dish for yourself and your 

guests. 
 

Our guest for September is Ms. Tori Gay.  Tori grew up in 

Foxworth, Mississippi.  She has performed at numerous 

churches and festivals.  Tori was featured at the 2012 

Mississippi State Quartet Convention, where she was 

nominated for soloist of the year.  Tori is a contributing 

writer to “My Journey of Faith”, a member of the board 

of directors of the Knoxville Songwriters Association and 

a member of the Inspirational Country Music Association.  

Tori performed at Dollywood during the 2016 and 2017 

Christmas season.  She feels blessed to be able to attend 

and complete the 2018 Stamps-Baxter School of Music.  

Whether she is singing or writing, Tori wants to share 

Jesus with others. 
 

Many years ago, KIT Club began as a way for seniors to 

meet together.  A great big thank you to all those 

instrumental in seeing a need and beginning something 

new. However, times do change.  One of the changes to 

Keep in Touch is eliminating the word "club."  Much can 

be learned from people of all ages.  We live in a time when 

Christians need the support and encouragement of each 

other. One of the ways this can happen is by attending 

Keep in Touch. 

Keep in Touch begins in September and ends in May.  We 

meet the third Wednesday each month at 11:00 a.m.  Hope 

to see you then. 
 

Beginning this year, Karen Coppenger will be the new 

KIT director.  You can contact Karen at 

klcoppenger@gmail.com.   
 

PLEASE KEEP IN PRAYER 

Please be in prayer for Pleasant Grove @ College St and 

Harbor City Church, Winthorp, MA 

 


